Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Board of Cosmetology hereby gives notice that it has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed on July 17, 2006, by Regal Nails, Salon and Spa, L.L.C. The Petitioner seeks the Board’s opinion concerning Chapter 477, Florida Statutes, regarding specialty licenses and scope of practice as related to application of false eyelashes.

Copies of the petition may be obtained by writing: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0750.
